








































































































 
September 29, 2017
 

William Johnson
Indian River County
1801 27th St, Bldg A
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 
    
Re: 66th Ave - South of SR 60 (20th Ave) to North of 57th Ave.

Permit No. 87006-5
(Please reference the above number on all submittals) 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson:
 
The St. Johns River Water Management District (District) received your written notice to 
use the provisions of Section 252.363 of the Florida Statutes to extend the duration of 
the above referenced permit, which authorized activities and works within the 
geographic area affected by the Governor’s declaration of a state of emergency for 
Wildfires and Opioid, established by Executive Order(s) 2017-120, 2017-174, 2017-146, 
2017-177/178, 2017-230 issued on 4/11/2017, 6/9/2017, 5/3/2017, 6/26/2017, and 
8/28/2017, respectively.
 
Based on a review of the permit file and the information provided in your written notice, 
your permit meets the requirements set forth in section 252.363 of the Florida Statutes. 
Accordingly, the District has changed the expiration date of the above referenced permit 
as follows:
 
Original Expiration Date: September 24, 2017
 
New Expiration Date: May 12, 2019
 
All dates contained in the terms and conditions of the permit pertaining to deadlines, 
such as for commencing or completing construction, completing any mitigation, and 
submitting reports for the activity authorized by the permit are modified in recognition of, 
and relative to, the new expiration date. You are advised that section 252.363 of the 
Florida Statutes requires that, “If the permit or other authorization for a phased 
construction project is extended, the commencement and completion dates for any 
required mitigation are extended such that the mitigation activities occur in the same 
timeframe relative to the phase as originally permitted.”
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This extension does not:
 

• Alter any other terms or conditions of the permit.
     
    

• Affect the expiration date of any associated state-owned submerged lands lease 
or easement that was executed for the activities authorized in the permit. It also 
does not change any terms or conditions contained in the lease or easement, 
such as deadlines for submittal of any required lease fees.
     
    

• Affect the water quality certification determination under Section 401, Public Law 
92-500, 33 U.S.C. Section 1341 made as part of the permit.
     
    

• Affect the coastal zone consistency concurrence determination made under 
Florida’s Coastal Zone Management Program in Section 307 of the Coastal Zone 
Management Act and 15 CFR 930, Subpart D  originally contained in the permit.
     
    

• Affect the expiration date of any state, federal, or local permit, license, or 
authorization related to this permit, specifically including any federal permit under 
Section 404 of the Clean Water Act or Section 10 of the Rivers and Harbors Act 
of 1899.

 
If you have any questions, please contact  Marc Van Heden at (321) 676-6604 or by 
email at mvanhede@sjrwmd.com.
 
Sincerely,

David Miracle, P.E.
Regulatory Coordinator 

CC:  Marc Van Heden
Mark Crosby














